
 

 

Confident Koalas Class 
“Confident Koalas – we can do it!” 

 

 

 

 

 

.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

.  

 

Take a walk in the woods! After an exciting 
experience day den building, drinking hot 
chocolate, climbing and exploring our school 
grounds with friends we have started our next 
writing unit – writing a recount.  

 

We have been “Hooked on Books” with Chris 
Riddell’s Once Upon a Wild Wood and Ottoline – 
the mystery of a cat napper. We are finding out 
whether Ottoline can save the day.  

 

In Computing, we have produced our own 
digital artwork, firstly learning the skills 
using either the touch screen or touch pad. 

 

As part of our E-safety learning we have 
been thinking about what details we should 
be keeping ‘private’ when online such as our 

full name, address or birthday. 

 

 

On Wednesday 9th November we had our first 
RE day! We explored how Hinduism, Judaism 

and Christianity celebrate light in different ways. 
We made Diva lamps from clay, a Chanukiah -a 
special 9 branched candle holder and listened 

stories to stories from these religions about light.

 

In Science, we have moved onto exploring 
animals, thinking about how we can group 
animals into mammals, reptiles, 
amphibians, birds and insects. We have 
thought carefully about similarities and 
differences.  

 

“Penguins can swim, Robins fly.” 

Harrison  

“Amphibians live on land and in 
water.”  

Olivia 

“Fish have scales and gills” 

Madeline  

 

 


